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December 13, 2000 & '

To the Honorable Councilwoman Joyce Streator and members of the Pasadena City
Council,

I would like to thank you for the opportunity of having served as Transportation
Commissioner for District 1. I have found it a rewarding experience and an avenue to
serve my fellow citizens in Pasadena. My fellow commissioners have also provided
tremendous insight to issues that we all as Pasadena citizens need to address and hope will
continue to do so. Let me also thank my fellow commissioners for their service as well.

At this point I find that an opportunity is available for me to apply my talents on the city's
planning commission - with your appmval of course. So in order to be considered for
appointment, | submit this formal resignation effective today o allow for such a transition
to occur. I do so leaving a fondness for TAC; because, the spirit of the Transportation
Commission is ready to blossom with solutions that the city needs. My hope is that as a
planning commissioner I may be able to work in conjunctlon with TAC to address city
Dlannme without neglectmg the |mnact franqnnrtmmn issues have in the process.

I now leave the process (I have outlined) in your hands and look forward to serving our
fine city.

At your service,

Mark A. Leon
Transportation Commissioner, District 1
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